
From: Ian Stocks <ian.stocks@westsussex.gov.uk>  
Sent: Friday, May 24, 2024 12:00 PM 
To: Chris Bartlett <chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: WSCC/005/24 : Buckingham Park Primary School, Buckingham Road, Shoreham-By-Sea 
BN45 5UD 
 
Hi Chris, 
 
As I have been involved in consultation about access to the fire hydrant in Fairlawns, and the 
addition of a fence - gate  to allow access, providing this is in place and ready for use prior to any 
occupation of the classrooms, the concerns raised regarding access to a water supply for firefighting 
will have been met, and therefore I think the two concerns raised have, or will be met. 
 
Regards 
 
Ian 
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